
From: Office of the Registrar
To: Batul Rahimtoola
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0014
Date: Friday, May 30, 2025 10:32:26 AM

Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0014

-- Name --
Paul Mcmurtry

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
Why are these notices deliberately obtuse?
Where is the cloud based data mine located? And is my bill going up by 6.70 or 14.22? How much of this increase is
going to the new hacker target of a cloud storage system and what is this very generous, and onerous price increase
going towards?
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